
Come Join Us For The Introductory Workshop For 

Quantitative Literacy Across the Curriculum 
Friday, September 23 

Morning Session: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Afternoon Session: 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

Gothic Lounge, H202 

Presenters: 

Dr. Corri Taylor, Wellesley College* 

Dr. Laura Pannaman, Biology Department 

Dr. Beimnet Teclezghi, Mathematics Department 

In the morning session, Laura Pannaman and Beimnet Teclezghi will introduce 
the QLAC initiative and pilot program at NJCU.  Corri Taylor will discuss 
Quantitative Literacy and how it can be incorporated into courses across all 
departments. 

In the afternoon session, Corri Taylor will work with faculty members to discuss 
how to incorporate QL into their courses.  Faculty members are encouraged to 
bring their ideas and/or preliminary assignments for feedback.  Adjunct faculty 
are welcome. 

We look forward to seeing you at this workshop, and subsequent area-specific 
workshops during the semester. 

*Corri Taylor directs the Quantitative Reasoning Program at Wellesley College. She has advised 
dozens of colleges and universities in their development of QR programs, courses, and 
assessment instruments for incoming students. She has also served as an evaluator for several 
grant-supported QR programs and departmental reviews. Her recent efforts have focused on QR 
in secondary schools, in particular, running professional development workshops on QR for 
teachers and creating on-line resources for middle and high school students. In 2011, she 
completed her four-year term as president of the National Numeracy Network.  

RSVP to Laura Pannaman (lpannaman@njcu.edu) by Friday, September 16 

mailto:lpannaman@njcu.edu

